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 Richard Barrie OBJ2015/7300/L 30/10/2016  15:54:28 Once again I object to this plan as it in no way addresses the noise disruption to AIR Studios while the 

excavation work is carried out.

I am an employee of AIR Studios and this application would put my livelihood at risk as well as  that of 

my co-workers and the many musicians who depend on AIR Studios.

As has been endlessly pointed out in objections to previous applications for this address the noise of 

any excavation can be clearly hear in the recording areas of AIR Studios and would make recording 

impossible.

I trust that all objections that have been made to previous applications will be carried over to this one.

It is a nonsense that a householder can repeatedly re-submit plans  to negate previous objections.

I would have thought that Camden Planning Department would have had an obligation to let previous 

objectors know that a new application has been submitted, but this has not been the case.

I only became aware of the new application after spotting a yellow planning notice attached to a lamp 

post.
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